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Winston, Kathy

From: HJ ASPHALT <hjasph@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2014 1:46 PM
To: Winston, Kathy
Attachments: photo (4).JPG; IMG_1012.JPG; IMG_1013.JPG; IMG_1016.JPG; IMG_1017.JPG

Kathy,	
	
Please	see	attached	pictures	taken	during	the	clean	up.	As	you	can	see	there	is	a	slap	of	concrete.	I	
would	like	for	you	to	know	that	we	have	contacted	Environmental	Engineers	to	come	out	to	quote	
us	on	the	SPPC	Plan.	We	have	one	scheduled	for	tomorrow	and	another	scheduled	for	Wednesday.	
Again	we	are	working	very	diligently	to	get	this	matter	resolved.	We	have	also	sent	out	the	permit	
application	to	Tallahassee.	
	
	
Regards,	
Jorge Lorenzo 
H & J Asphalt Inc. 
4310 NW 35 Avenue 
Miami, Fl 33412 
PH: (305)634-3342 
Fax: (305)634-3313 
email: hjasph@bellsouth.net 
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